
 

STAFF REPORT 

Regular City Commission Meeting 

July 25, 2024 

  

To: Elected Officials 

From: Dale L. Martin, City Manager 

Date: July 25, 2024 

Item Name: Presentation:  Stormwater Study Phase 1- McKim & Creed. 

Background:  The City engaged McKim and Creed to address repeated concerns related to stormwater.  Resolution 
2024-06 adopted February 22, 2024, approved a Master Services Agreement that included a Scope of Services for 
Phase 1 of a Master Stormwater Plan. 

Representatives of McKim & Creed will offer a presentation summarizing the Phase 1 efforts (including preliminary 
recommendations for Phase 2).  

Fiscal Impact: The cost of the McKim & Creed Phase 1 research, review, and report was approximately $212,000 
(including the online public portal effort). Proposed Phase 2 is not currently funded (will seek City Commission 
direction on such effort). 

Staff Recommendation: The City Commission and community should accept the Phase 1 presentation and 
consider the recommendations described. 

 

Attachments: Phase 1 Report 
   Presentation 

 


